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Our Ref:  SG/FS 		
November 2017


	 
Dear Colleague

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many thanks for your interest in appointment as Teacher of Science at Oldbury Wells School from April 2018 (if available) or September 2018.  This is an excellent opportunity to join a highly committed and professional team within a very successful school.  

The advertised position is suitable for a candidate ready for their first post or a current teacher looking for a new challenge.  They will join a highly capable and established faculty. 

Application forms are available on our website, www.oldburywells.co.uk/page/266/vacancies .  Interested applicants are encouraged to return a completed application form, together with a letter of introduction, to the Headteacher's Secretary, Mrs Frances Sherrington at frances.sherrington@oldburywells.com.  Alternatively, our school address, phone and fax number are given at the foot of this letter.  The closing date for applications is 9am on Friday, 8 December 2017. 

This appointment is a permanent, full time one made under the Teachers' National Conditions of Service. Any offer of appointment will of course be subject to the usual health, DBS checks and references.   

Many thanks again for your interest and I look forward to hearing from you. If there is anything further that we can tell you before you submit your application, please contact Mr Patrick Sawyer, head of faculty, at patrick.sawyer@oldburywells.com.  We do, of course, welcome visits from potential candidates.  

[image: ~AUT0007]Yours sincerely




Headteacher
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